RBT/EW

15th August, 1962.

The Bursar, Pembroke College, Oxford.

Dear Bredin,

Thank you very much for your letter of 14th August. I suspect that at least nine or ten people may ask to be accommodated at Pembroke on the night of 11th, but I cannot be definite, as the news of the closure of Christchurch does not seem to have got around.

I shall inform the secretary of the International Conference of Hispanists, Dr. Cyril Jones at 35 Quarry Road, Headington, tel. 61927 to get in touch with you if any member should address an enquiry to him about accommodation.

Yours sincerely,

R.B. Tate (President of the Anglo-Catalan Society).

Copy to C. Jules.